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One Charged with Burglary 

Glendale Heights, IL- On 11/16/2016 at 12:38 AM officers from the Glendale Heights Police Department 

responded to the 100 block of Stonefield Drive for a report of a suspicious subject reported to be looking into 

vehicles. Responding officers observed a male subject inside a vehicle parked on the street. The subject fled on 

police arrival and was subsequently captured after a short foot pursuit with the assistance of the Glendale Heights 

Police Department canine unit. The suspect was identified as Jonathon Pfeifer, 31 years of age, of Glendale 

Heights. 

Pfeifer was charged with two counts of burglary and one count of possession of a controlled substance, and 

transported to DuPage County Jail to await a bond hearing. 

Jonathon Pfeifer 

Members of the public are to be reminded that these complaints contain only charges and are not proof of the 
defendant's guilt. A defendant is presumed innocent and is entitled to a fair trial in which it is the government's 
burden to prove his or her guilt beyond a reasonable doubt. 

Contact Person: Deputy Chief Brandon Oliver 
630-909-5453 

Our Mission 
"Working in partnership with our community to maintain safe and secure neighborhoods, reduce crime, and improve the quality of life for our citizens 

through ethical, courteous and professional police service. " 


